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Press Release 

Kindness Week being celebrated at Chennai Metro Rail Limited in association with 

Kindness Foundation 

As part of Kindness Week, CMRL in association with Kindness Foundation will 

be undertaking Metro Train Joy Rides for Children from Orphanages to Economically 

Backward Families from today (27.04.2022) to Friday (29.04.2022) as part of Kindness 

Week. 

For the next three days, children from various orphanages will be given an 

exciting joy ride in the Metro Train. 

50 children bubbling with excitement from Marialaya Chennai NGO were given 

a joy ride from Saidapet Metro Station to Airport Metro Station today (27.04.2022).  

During this Kindness Week, Children from Orphanages will be undertaking a 

Metro Rail trip tomorrow (28.04.2022) and on Friday (29.04.2022).  
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